
 

 

RFP/53/2022/GNC 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR THE SELECTION OF  

A Service Contractor (for companies only) to ‘Mobile’ize 
Agricultural Extension Services via Interactive Voice Response 

technology (IVR) to improve farmers productivity and food security 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
The International Labour Organization (ILO) would like to notify your company 

of a tender recently published on the United Nations Global Marketplace 

(UNGM) available here: https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/177687.  

RFP/53/2022/GNC for the Selection of a Service Contractor (for companies 
only) to ‘Mobile’ize Agricultural Extension Services via Interactive Voice 
Response technology (IVR) to improve farmers productivity and food security. 
 
In order to submit an offer, your company must be registered on UNGM. If your 
company is already registered, kindly ensure that your company’s contact 
information is up to date (i.e. email, contact name, etc.). For any queries 
related to the registration of your company on UNGM, please contact UNGM 
directly at: registry@ungm.org.  
 
We look forward to your company’s participation.  
 
Regards,  
 
ILO Procurement Bureau 
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